[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 07 November 2017 11:44
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Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/01981/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:44 AM on 07 Nov 2017 from Mrs Jean White.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Jean White

	Address:
	Whitts End, Main Street, Sibford Gower, Banbury OX15 5RT



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	How sad that this planning permission request is still being pursued when it has been refused on so many occasions for the best of reasons. It is a blatant waste of public resources to repeat the same exercise so many times over.
The Sibfords community has now opposed the change of use of our pub regularly and that surely must be a factor in the planners' decision-making process. Those of us who work together and live together in this community must be listened to.



